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      September 24, 2014 

 

Dear Parent, 

 

The Center for Research, Regional Education, and Outreach (CRREO) at SUNY New 

Paltz has been asked to administer a youth development survey by the Orange County 

BOCES.  This survey is to be conducted with the participation of students in the Orange 

County from grades 8 through 12. 

 

This survey provides valuable data to the county allowing for the support and 

development of prevention activities to increase the safety and wellbeing of children in 

Orange County.  All school districts are invited to participate.  Youth participation 

includes completing an anonymous on-line survey scheduled into available time during 

school. Youth will not need to log in or otherwise identify themselves to participate and 

all results will be reported in aggregate for each school. 

 

If you would not like your child to take part in this survey, please contact your child’s 

school.  If you have any questions, please contact: 

 

 Guidance Office, Marlboro Middle School at (845) 236-5844 

 Guidance Office, Marlboro High School at (845) 236-5809 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

       

 

 

RAH:kf 

 

 

 

  


